Hello members,

The April issue of the SWE-BWS newsletter is now available online at www.swe-bws.org.  A .pdf version is available now, and an HTML version will be available soon.  You'll need the Adobe Acrobat reader to view the .pdf version.  Just click on the "April 2002 Newsletter" link.  Take a look!  In this issue:

     - Mark your calendars for a very special membership meeting April 13 - "Celebrate Success". 

     - Be a volunteer at the upcoming Girl Scout Badge Day, April 27.

     - Dust off those walking/running shoes and join Team SWE in the Race For The Cure, June 1! 

If you have trouble viewing or printing the newsletter, please contact Katy Weidenfeller at:  

      webmaster@swe-bws.org.
If you prefer to continue receiving a printed copy of the newsletter in the mail each month, please contact Linda Palmer at: LindaPalmer2000@cs.com.
If you have any other questions about the electronic newsletter, please contact Jill Ferratt 

at:  jferratt@yahoo.com.
- Jill Ferratt, SWE-BWS 2001-02 Internal Communications Secretary
